
 

 
 

 

Statement From North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality 

Via email, April 2024 

 

Thank you for your request. The North Dakota DEQ does not have an approval process for septic 

tank design.  

 

 

Marty Haroldson 

NDPDES Program Manager 

701.328.5234 (W) • 701.328.5210 (O) • mharolds@nd.gov • http://deq.nd.gov 

4201 Normandy Street, 3rd Floor • Bismarck, ND 58503-1324 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VPC Septic Tanks are IAPMO approved and meet most state and county requirements. 

Please check your local codes prior to purchase and installation. 

 

 

 


